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Invitation to IFLA Asia Pacific Regional Council Meeting 21 August 2020 
 

Dear Prof. ZHENG Xi, 

Greetings from International Federation of Landscape Architects, Asia Pacific Region (IFLA 
APR). 

On behalf of the International Federation of Landscape Architects Asia Pacific Region 
Council, I would like to cordially invite you to the upcoming IFLA Asia Pacific Regional 
Council Meeting (Virtual) on Friday 21 August, 2020: https://iflaapr.org/2020-council-
meeting-join-us. 

Your presence is important for the discussion and proceedings of the IFLA Asia Pacific 
Region Council meetings in the field of landscape architecture. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our IFLA Asia Pacific Region 
Secretariat via ifla.apr@mci-group.com. 

We look forward to meeting you at the council meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Fumiaki Takano 
IFLA Asia-Pacific President 
International Federation of Landscape Architects (IFLA) 
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